Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, September 7, 2021

The Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee meeting was held in the Huntingdon Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Members present were Chairman Terry Green, President Johnathan Hyde, Councilman David Quarry, Councilman David Fortson, Councilman James Bair, Mayor David Wessels, Borough Engineer Kevin Nester, Maintenance Foreman Travis Gutshall, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Guest present were Jennifer Clark and Gary Cramer.
Chairman Terry Green called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.
Chairman Terry Green recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
There were no comments made at this time.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Maintenance Foreman’s report.
Maintenance Foreman Travis Gutshall asked if there were any questions on his report.
There were no questions asked.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Engineer’s report.
Engineer Kevin Nester had nothing to report.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens reported that John Pecze from PennDOT was in and finalized the paving report.
Chairman Terry Green asked if we were going to have a punch list on the 4th Street CSO project.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said there will be a punch list for them to complete.
Chairman Terry Green called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairman Terry Green called on new business.
Councilman James Bair said there are weeks that the street sweeper is not out and suggested that we go to every other week.  James said his block is supposed to be done on Tuesday mornings and he has not seen it come thru.
There was a discussion on the street sweeper and Councilman James Bair said the street sweeper is not doing its job.
Maintenance Foreman Travis Gutshall said the street sweeper is wore out and old.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Borough Manager Chris Stevens said this could be a budget item for next year to replace the street sweeper.  Chris said we can take some money from the Water & Sewer funds, Recycling fund and a huge portion will come from the General fund.
Executive Session was not called for.
Chairman Terry Green called on any other business.
There was nothing reported under any other business.
After no further business the Maintenance Committee meeting was adjourned at 2:18 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
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